
 

 

 

 

 

 

Okehampton College is “Outstanding” – Ofsted 2014 

 
 
 
Our Ref: KM/lat 
 
01st April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We would like to invite your young person to participate in some drama workshops during the summer term, 
provided by the fantastic Rob Pudner of ‘Entertainingly Different’.  Rob will be joining us for fun, drama, and 
circus skills.  Our aim will be to boost student’s confidence, self-esteem, and resilience.   
 
The workshops will run during period 5, from 2:15pm until 3:20pm, in the eco hut on the college site.  We will be 
presenting these sessions in separate bubbles on the dates below: 
 
22nd April  Yr 7  27th May  Yr 8 
29th April  Yr 8  10th June  Yr 9 
6th May  Yr 7  17th June  Yr 9 
13th May  Yr 8  24th June  Yr 9 
20th May  Yr 7  1st July  (mixed - dependant on covid restrictions) 
 
To enable your child to attend these workshops we do require parent consent, this should be done by logging 
into your child’s online SchoolGateway account. If you have not logged consent by 21st April, we will assume 
you do not wish for your child to attend. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss K Moore 
SENCO 
 


